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TRUNK OR TREAT 
Trunk or Treat is back at Canaan Elementary School. We 
are super excited to bring this community event back this 
year.  The event will be on Sunday, October 30th from 1:00 
– 3:00 at the elementary school.  Darlings Ice Cream truck 
will be attending our event. If you would like to register a 
trunk for this event, please contact the school. 
 

COUGAR TRACKS 
OCTOBER 2022 

 

 
 

Morning Drop-Off 
7:50-8:05 

If a bus is unloading, 
please wait for them to 
leave the drive before 

letting your child out of 
the car. 

 
 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 

October 20th 
Flu Clinic 

 
 

October 26th 
Early Release 
11:45 dismissal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

GIVING TREE 
It seems early but it is time to prepare for the coming holiday 
season.  Giving Tree forms were sent home in student 
backpacks earlier this month.   Please return forms to the school 
by October 21st.   If you have any questions or need a form, feel 
free to contact the school. 
 
 

FLU SHOT CLINIC 
          There will be a flu shot clinic  
      at Canaan Elementary on 
    October 20th at 11:00 am.  There is 
still time to sign your child up for this 
clinic if you are interested.  Contact the 
office if you need paperwork. 
 

 

4TH DANCE RESIDENCY 
Fourth grade students will be working 
with an international dance 
choreographer to do a three-week 
dance residency during the month of 
October.  The fourth graders will work 
with the instructor in creation, problem 
solving and collaboration skills.  The 
program will culminate in a 
performance, which fourth grade 
parents may attend, on Nov. 3rd at 1:15 
pm.   
 

 

AYCC AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM 
Did you know that the after-school 
care program is available on early 
release and workshop days! The 
daily schedule includes time for 
snack, homework,   
arts & craft and sports/games.  
Families interested in the program 
may enroll at any time.  If you 
would like more information  
please contact the school. 
 

 

FIRE SAFETY 
Fire Prevention Week is in the month of 
October.  The Canaan Volunteer Fire 
Department will be at our school on 
October 20th to do presentations on fire 
safety with our students.  Remember to 
practice your fire safety at home. 

 

Don’t Quit, Keep Trying 

PTF 
Thank you for all who were able to 
attend the first PTF meeting.  I am so 
happy this group is back.  PTF will 
meet monthly on the first Wednesday 
from 3-4 in Mrs. Fitzgerald’s 
classroom. The next meeting will be 
held on November 2nd. 

Early Release 
October 26th 


